
  

             

 

 

 

 

RAAus Director Trevor Bange receives OAM 
 
It’s with a strong sense of pride that one of our long-standing Directors, Trevor 
Bange, was recognised with a Medal of the Order of Australia (OAM) as part of 
the 2022 Queen’s Birthday honours. 
 
Whilst Trevor has been an RAAus Board member since 2013, his contribution 
to aviation goes way back to his teenage years, when he went solo in a glider 
at 15 years of age and then started instructing early in his 20’s. In more recent 
times Trevor has been the Chief Flying Instructor of Lone Eagle Flight School 
in Clifton, QLD, a role he has volunteered for since his retirement as a 
Psychiatric Nurse within the Queensland medical system in 2002. For more on 
his story, listen here to an interview Trevor did with ABC Queensland 
 
Congratulations to Trevor Bange OAM on being a very worthy recipient of this 
prestigious award. 

    

     

 

 

    

     

 

 

    

     

 

 

    

     

 

 

    

     

 
 

     

 

    

 

https://cust48209.au.v6send.net/ch/48209/96znr/2896426/LW4hlVzXfGIYsqKxPEbtGdkY.rRQDGA7dnq_prFV.html
https://cust48209.au.v6send.net/ch/48209/96znr/2411827/LW4hlVzXfGIYsqKxPEbtnQNg_5Myl80.EoOnkBY9.html
https://cust48209.au.v6send.net/ch/48209/96znr/2648861/LW4hlVzXfGIYsqKxPEbtYuYHqm1fi9Xa_LElMbBW.html
https://cust48209.au.v6send.net/ch/48209/96znr/2648862/LW4hlVzXfGIYsqKxPEbtIyo7bPLkKV8xl3aDn.kF.html
https://cust48209.au.v6send.net/ch/48209/96znr/2648863/LW4hlVzXfGIYsqKxPEbtkNTDBxzUpnS5YXwGqkCF.html
https://cust48209.au.v6send.net/ch/48209/96znr/2896432/LW4hlVzXfGIYsqKxPEbtGNLQ4QXSLk_5eHy8BNZ..html

